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December Installments are now due! All installments are due by the 1st of each month. Late fees will incur. 

January Installments – All January Installments need to be paid prior to leaving for Winter Break. This 

installment can be paid by a postdated check for January 1, 2020 paid by Cash or Card early. Any January 

installment not received prior will be ran to the credit card on file with a 5% card fee on January 1, 2020.  

Costume installments are now past due and a late fee of 10% of your balance will be added to your costume 

bill.  

Christmas Parade – Please remember that we are closed on Tuesday, December 3rd for the Colonial 

Heights Christmas Parade. We hope that everyone will be joining us for both parades by riding on the rider 

float, walking with us handing out candy, dancing or being a part of our characters walking or on our main 

float. The Colonial Heights Parade is Tuesday, December 3rd and the Hopewell Parade is Sunday, 

December 8th. Times and Places to meet will be sent out shortly.  

Competition – All Regional Competition Fees are due no later than Friday, December 20th Cash or Check 

only invoices have already been handed out. Competition Costume Fees are due no later than Friday, 

January 10th Cash or Check only invoices have already been handed out. Please see the office staff if you 

have not received an invoice. 

DMI Convention - We will be attending the DMI convention and Master Classes in Charlotte, North Carolina 

in March 2020. This is an amazing opportunity for all of the dancers at our studio to take all different styles 

of dance from different highly trained professional Master Teachers all within one weekend while also 

getting the chance to bond as a Dance Family. We attended this convention last year and had an absolute 

blast. We will be allowing anyone at the studio to attend this convention Ages 3 and UP. They have a great 

Mini Camp program for the little ones with a performance at the end of the weekend. The deadline to 

register and pay for this convention with our studio office is Friday, January 10th. Ages 3-6 $185.00 Ages 7 

& Up $275.00. Please see the office staff with any questions.  

PJ Week – Monday, December 16th – Friday, December 20th the studio will be having pajama week. We 

would love for all of our students and staff to come dressed comfy, cozy, and full of holiday spirit. Any 

pajamas are welcome but Holiday is preferred.  

MMDC Christmas Party – Friday, December 20th MMDC would like to welcome all of their students, staff, 

family, and friends for a Studio Christmas Party. There is a sign up list in the lobby (please write down 

everyone attending, so we can get a good head count). We would like for everyone to bring a covered dish 

to share, there is also a sign up list for food in the lobby as well. If you would like to participate in our gift 

exchange please bring a wrapped gift. We will be doing these by ages and giving them out with fun games 

that are age appropriate. PLEASE WEAR YOUR TACKIEST SWEATER!  

Holiday Closing – The studio will be CLOSED Monday, December 23rd – Friday, January 3rd for Holiday 

Break. The studio follows ALL Colonial Heights School System’s MAJOR Holiday’s and Weather Closings. 

The studio is doing a Food Drive & Angel Tree. Anybody who can please bring in non-perishable items for 

us to donate to the food bank and items listed on the list for the family. There is a box placed in the lobby for 

all donations for both. The last day to donate for the Food Drive will be Friday, December 20th & Friday, 

December 13th for the Angel Tree. 

Thank you for your cooperation so that we can make our dance environment a safe and pleasant place for 

our dancers, parents, & staff at all times. Please make sure that all trash, food and drink is cleaned up from 

the lobby every night before you leave to help our staff keep our studio clean at all times. If you need to 

contact the studio please call us at 804-894-8431 or email the studio at Dancemmdc@gmail.com 

Thank you,  

Ashley & Staff  
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